Actual Responses to OPA Comments
The President asked for this.
The Administrator asked for this.

The Deputy Administrator asked for this.

Oh, | heard something about that but didn't think it was important.
Since when have we had to do it that way?

Where is that in writing?

You're stifling our creativity.

It was developed by our contractor which has won a number of awards and
has extensive experience in graphic design. We respect their design.

Why is EPA so far behind the rest of the Web?

How could that have slipped by?

OPA already commented once.

We addressed all your comments.

We addressed all your appropriate comments.

We keep getting "dinged" on reviews that our page is not in compliance.
We can’t do it because we have to save our contractor money.
IF there is guidance, excuse my not being aware of it.

It's already been approved by my manager.

I've been assured that it is 508-compliant.

| thought | WAS meeting the standard.

Other EPA Web sites are doing it.

That seems very dictatorial.

Our users like it this way.

We like it this way.

We’re too busy.

No.



